
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:   January 11, 2024 

TO: Faculty, Staff and Students 

FROM: Lawrence Schovanec, President 

RE: President’s Select Applications Closing Soon 

The deadline to apply to be a President’s Select ambassador is this 

Sunday (Jan. 14). Applications are open to all current 

undergraduate students. 

President’s Select members exemplify the core values Texas Tech 

University strives to instill in its young people. These students gain 

valuable communication, decision-making, and leadership skills, 

which will benefit them in the future.  

Please visit our website to learn more about President's Select and 

access the application. 3-4 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

    

APPLY HERE 

https://www.ttu.edu/administration/president/presidentsselect/Join/
https://www.ttu.edu/administration/president/presidentsselect/
https://www.facebook.com/TexasTechYou/
https://twitter.com/texastech?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/texastech/
https://www.ttu.edu/administration/president/
https://www.ttu.edu/administration/president/presidentsselect/Join/

